
Website Report

December 18, 2023 GC Business Meeting


1. In the month of November, we had 3,363 views of the website . The highest 

number of views last month were:


• Home


• Script and Slides 


• Zoom Coloring Group #6


• Contact List


• Tony A’s 12-Steps


• Mod (moderators page)


• The Feelings Wheel


Other than the Zoom Coloring Group, these are the pages (and posts) that have 

historically gotten the most views on our site. I’d like to encourage everyone to 

make better use of the Latest News page. There were only 74 views of that page in 

November.


2. The Events section and most of the Resources listed on the website were 

removed as per the vote at last month’s Business meeting. 


3. Posts added to the site in October were:


• Group Coloring #6


4. No new pages were added to the site in November.


5. Wendy continues to serve as interim webservant. Staci is advancing rapidly and 

will be able to assume some responsibilities soon.


6. Would like a vote on moving from a single web servant to a group responsibility.


Respectfully submitted by Wendy C.
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